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A new journey begins for Janki Devi Memorial College on the morning of October 1st, when the 

student union 2021-2022 took an oath as office bearers. 

The oath-taking ceremony was held online at Zoom Meetings and began at 11:45 am. 

Dr. Debahuti Ma'am opened the ceremony and with that Respected Principal, Professor Swati Pal 

lifted everyone's spirits with an encouraging and insightful speech, and welcomed the 2021-2022 

student union wholeheartedly. 

Professor Pal ended her speech and led the oath taking ceremony, where each and every member 

pledged to put their best foot forward this year and serve the college selflessly. At the end, Dr. 

Khurshid Sir extended his Vote of thanks and wished everyone for their journey ahead. 

All the staff advisors congratulated the students and expressed their joy looking forward to a 

successful year ahead. The ceremony ended by taking a virtual picture of the Janki Devi Memorial 

College Union 2021-2022. 
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